
 

 

Sequoia Amateur Radio Club 
April 13th, 2024 
 
April’s meeting was the annual swapmeet/potluck. A good time was enjoyed by everyone.  
 
3 people took ham tests. Bryan Minor KI6LSP to his general and passed. Sharon Riggan and 
Timothy Foster also took their tech license and passed.  
 
We had 13 members and 2 guests for a total of 15 present. At this time we have 27 members 
and 8 associate members. The quorum remains at 9.  
 
Next meeting: 
May 11th, 9:30am 
Nelda’s Diner 


